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August 3, 1979

Mr. George Stadler
Adelbert Hall
Case Western Reserve University
Cleveland, Ohio 44106

Dear George:

A recent meeting of the officers and trus.tees of SUPA prompted
me to remind you that we would like to tttwe you make a report
of any progress on the standard screening agreement situation
as you have developed it during the course of the year. To thiS
end you will find enclosed a screening agreement which Shell
Development Company had. proposed and which appears to be
the best we have seen to date.

Best regards.

Very truly yours,

Howard W. Bremer
.fatent Counsel
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